
Region 7 Holiday Meeting Survey Results 
 
The Region 7 member survey, whether or not to have the Holiday Meeting, closed on Monday, 
November 9th, after being active for two weeks.  Email notification regarding the survey was sent to 
642 member email addresses on October 26th, resulting in 96 opened email, 63 bounces and 483 
unopened email.  A total of 13 members participated in the survey with the following results: 
 
7 responses – Yes, proceed with the holiday meeting 
6 responses – No, wait until next year 


